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Comments: I have my own small flock of sheep on my own property which is managed, as well, for wildlife.  I

would never want to see my flock of sheep grazing public lands and destroying habitat and water quality and the

wildlife that belongs on these public lands.

 

I do not believe that ANY livestock should be grazed on public lands to the detriment of wildlife, land and water

quality, and public use.  ALL wildlife should be allowed to flourish on our public lands and this includes wolves,

bears, mountain lions, wild sheep, etc.  There has yet to be a land "management" by human beings that has

equaled what came before European settlers have destroyed all of the balance required for a healthy ecosystem

in North America.

 

Please consider removing all grazing permits for these fragile ecosystems and allow mother nature to heal our

catastrophic damages.


